
 

Year 2 Newsletter – Summer Term Key Information and Dates 
 

Tuesday 7th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

The second half of Summer term is always the busiest term for Year 2 and we have so much to look forward 

to! Please make a note of the following dates in your diaries and keep an eye out for any additional 

information that might be sent home via email, letter or on Tapestry. 

 

Friday 12th July – Saturday 13th July: Camp. 

We cannot wait to go on our Year 2 Camp on Friday 12th July (returning Saturday 13th July at approximately 

10am). Please find the notice on Tapestry called ‘Camp Information’ to find details about camp, which 

includes a PowerPoint presentation and a camp booklet.  Please pay final amount to the office by Friday 

21stth June.  

 

Monday 22nd July and Tuesday 23rd July: Year 2 Performance – Eddie the Penguin Saves the World! 

We recognise that this is your child’s last performance at Robert Miles Infants and therefore, to try and 

accommodate as many parents as possible, will be holding two opportunities for parents to come and 

watch our end of year performance (please just attend one performance).  

Monday 22nd July will be an evening performance, which will start at 5pm. (Children to arrive at 4:45pm to 

get changed into costumes).  

Tuesday 23rd July will be a morning performance, which will start at 9:30am.  

Please look out for a separate costume letter, within the next few weeks. If your child has any lines to learn, 

they will also be sent home with them so that they can practise.  

Please look out for a separate reply slip which will ask you to indicate the day you would like to attend and 

how many tickets you are requesting, to ensure we have enough space in the hall. 

 

Thursday 25th July (last day of Summer Term): Year 2 Leavers Assembly 

Our Year 2 children will be having a very special leaving assembly on Thursday 25th July at 9am and we are 

inviting parents along to this. Please can we kindly ask that only 2 adults attend for each child, to ensure we 

have enough space in the hall. 

 

Transition to Juniors 

We are looking forward to our transition days with the Junior school to enable children to begin to build 

relationships with their new teachers and get to know their new school. Our aim is for children to feel excited 

about attending their new school in September and for them to be familiar with both the staff and setting.  

Monday 3rd June – James Evelyn (Head of Junior School) to do an assembly at the Infant School. 

Thursday 6th June – Year 2 children tour at Juniors. 

Monday 10th June – Year 3 teachers observing children in their own classrooms at the Infant School. 

Monday 24th June – Year 3 teachers visit the Infant school to teach Year 2 children in their own classroom. 

Wednesday 10th July - Year 2 visit the Juniors for a lesson and playtime. 

 

Mr Evelyn will also be hosting two opportunities for parents to visit the Juniors: 

Wednesday 3rd July - Infant School parents visit Juniors for a tour (without children). 9:15am or 4pm. Look out 

for a separate letter from Mr Evelyn with further details.  

 

We hope you find this letter useful.  

Mrs Pilborough and Miss Holt 


